
Music Making with the Jazz Trio 
Dates for your Diary 

29th January 

FOS Disco 

30th January 

Athletics Competition 

2nd February 

Y5/6 Hi5 Netball Compe-

tition 

3rd February 

Class 5  open class 

2.20—3.20 

4th February 

Class 1 & 2 visit to York-

shire Air Museum 

5th February 

Y5 last swim 

Class R Assembly  

Class 2 open class 

9-10.15am 

9th February 

Internet Safety Week 

Class 2 Cake Stall 

12th February 

Y2&Y4 Swimming starts 

Class 4 Assembly  

13th February 

School Closes for half 

term 

Friday 13th March 

Whole School visit to the 

Zoo 

Thursday 19th March 

BBC Take over day 

Friday 27th March 

School will close at 3.30 

for Easter due to a  

Theatre Event 

 

 

Music For Life 

Last week we had the Jazz trio from 

Sowerby Music For Life come and 

spend the day with us. They gave us a 

concert on the piano, drums and dou-

ble bass, As you can see from the pic-

ture, a number of the children also 

had a go.  Two classes took part in 

workshops and performed to the 

school at the end of the day. 

 

 

 

Indoor Athletics  

Well done to our Indoor Athletics team who won went through to the final of the 

competition. The final will be held this Friday and we wish them well for this 

event. 

A Visit from the BBC 

The BBC have now given us more details of the Ten Pieces Takeover Day we 

will be taking part in on Thursday 19th March. The BBC are bringing 10 mem-

bers of the BBC Philharmonic Orchestra and film crew. The day will start with a 

whole school assembly followed by a music workshop for some of our pupils. 

There will also be an opportunity for a group of pupils to work with a film maker 

to create a short film. At the end of the day, there will be a performance by the 

musicians and a chance to view the work that has gone on during the day. The 

film crew will be filming throughout the day. The films made will be uploaded 

onto the BBC Website and broadcast in local and national media. To enable 

your child to take part, you will need to complete a consent from which will be 

circulated with this newsletter. Please note, we must receive your consent by 

Friday 13th February. This looks like it will be a very exciting day! 

World Book Day—David Walliams Competition  
Win a flying visit from David Walliams! 

Our Primary school could win a flying visit from bestselling author David Walliams.  Da-

vid will mark World Book Day 5th March 2015 by touring the UK’s primary schools in a 

helicopter. Primary schools can take part in the #WalliamsWhirlwind tour by registering 

on the author’s website www.worldofdavidwalliams.com  and explaining  in fifty words 

why they should receive a visit. The deadline for entries is 6th February.  As one of the 

UK’s most successful children’s author this would be an amazing way to celebrate 

World Book Day and create a buzz around school. 
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Year 4 East Barnby Visit 

A quick reminder, the deposit for the East Barnby visit is due by Friday  

30th January. Please ensure your deposit is paid via Parentpay to secure 

your child’s place. If you have any queries or concerns regarding the visit, 

please contact Mr Crocker or Mr Blackmore asap. 

Visits/Swimming contributions 

Thank you to everyone who has continued to support school visits and 

swimming by contributing to these events. Your contributions make a dif-

ference and enable us to continue to provide these experiences for your 

children. However please may we politely remind you, that as of Septem-

ber last year, we are no longer able to accept cash in school, and all pay-

ments are to be received through the online payment system Parentpay.  

Logging on to Parentpay gives you access to visit information 24/7 and 

gives you the ability to consent when making a payment. If you have any 

queries or concerns regarding Parentpay, our office staff will be happy to 

help and resolve any issues you may have. 

Library Books 

There are several overdue library books for children in school.  If your 

child has a library book at home, please return it to school asap, thank 

you. 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Scheme 

The Sainsbury’s Active Kids Scheme is starting again. If anyone would like 

to donate vouchers, there is a collection box in the school Reception area 

outside the office. 

MSA Vacancy 
Carlton Miniott Community Primary School 

Require a Midday Supervisory Assistant to start ASAP 

5 hours per week 12.00 – 1.00 pm  

 Term Time Only Established Contract 

Band 3 Point 7 to 9 (£6.63 per hour) 

For further details and an application form please contact Mrs Hudson in the 

school office. 

 The successful candidate will be required to complete an enhanced DBS Clear-

ance. 

Closing date Monday 9th February 

January Sale! 

We are looking to have a clearance sale of uniform items within school. 

These items will be sold on a first come first served basis at up to half  

retail price. We have a number of uniform items that will be sold at the 

following prices. 

Cardigans £5.50 

Available in sizes 3-4, 5-6, 11-12 

Jumpers £5.00 

Available in sizes 3-4, 5-6, 13 

Exmoor Coat £12 

Available in sizes 5-6, 7-8 

Stormstuff Coat £15 

Available in sizes 3-4. 5-6, 7-8, 9-10 

Showerproof reversible coat £8 

Available in sizes 7-8, 9-10 

Fleece £6 

Available in size 6-8 

If you would like to purchase any of these items, please contact the 

school office for further details. 

 


